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FISCAL NOTE, 84TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

May 7, 2015

TO: Honorable Harold V. Dutton, Jr., Chair, House Committee on Juvenile Justice & Family
Issues

 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: HB2429 by Vo (Relating to the persons who may consent to the medical care or

immunization of a child.), Committee Report 1st House, Substituted

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill would amend Chapter 32 of the Family Code as it relates to persons other than parents
who are authorized to consent to the medical treatment or immunization of a child. Both the Texas
Medical Board and the Department of State Health Services indicate that implementation of the
bill would not have a significant fiscal impact.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 503 Texas Medical Board, 537 State Health Services, Department of
LBB Staff: UP, ESi, VJC, SS
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